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Monday 10 February  

Dear Parents 

Reading Pyjamarama  

As commonly acknowledged, engaging in reading provides numerous advantages for children. It stimulates 
cognitive functions, enhances concentration, fosters empathy and awareness of the world, facilitates 
language acquisition and nurtures a child's imagination. Reading not only correlates with improved 
academic performance but also offers an enjoyable experience for children! 

On Friday 28 February, Grange Park has planned an event for Year 1 called ‘Reading Pyjamarama’. At the 
end of the school day, children will change into their pyjamas or comfy clothes, and enjoy stories read to 
them by members of the Grange Park team other than their class teachers. The session will also include a 
cup of hot chocolate and a biscuit.  You can pick your children up at 4.15pm from the front external round 
hall doors.  

This event, as well as being a chance for your child to enjoy hearing a story or two, will also be 
a fundraising opportunity so the school can buy additional books for the Reading Hub and 
class libraries. Tickets will cost £3.50 to be paid on Arbor. 

If you would like your child to attend the ‘Reading Pyjamarama’ you will need to secure your 
place by submitting this google form.  You will need to secure your booking by 4.00 pm on 
Friday 21 February 2025 via Arbor > School Trips > Y1 Pyjamarama. 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Thank you for your support!  

 
Laura Chrysostomou and Ceren Kizilkaya 
Reading for Pleasure Champions 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJa-AALharYc0vAXpVfQakE4ZBWMEg-eAae1hNwO29KMhThQ/viewform?usp=sharing

